
 
 
Dear Parents of SES Athletes, 
 
 

The Scott County District 2 board policy has been set to ensure that 
elementary athletes remain focused on their academics as they develop 
their athletic skill. As such, all 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade students that earn 
an ​(F)​ in ​any ​subject may not attend practice or participate in games 
during the week of ineligibility.  
 

Ineligibility weeks run from Monday through Saturday, and are 
reviewed the following Monday for student eligibility. Your child’s coach 
will been notified, the principal will review grades with student(s), and a 
ineligible letter will be sent home Monday afternoon through the mail.  
 
Your child’s grades will be checked again the following Monday and may 
become eligible again should their grade(s) rise above a ​(F).​ This policy is 
in the Student Discipline Policy received during school registration. You 
will only be notified if you child ​ isn’t​ eligible next week. 





 




